
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, April 22, 2024 5:08 PM 
'JAMIE GAGE' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02249-2024 

Subject: RE: Waste Water Management for Little Gasparilla Island 

Good Afternoon, Jamie Gage. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20240032 and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: JAMIE GAGE <jsgage@verizon.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 4:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Waste Water Management for Little Gasparilla Island 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To all concerned, 

I am a homeowner on LGI and oppose the proposal for a Central Sewer system. It's totally unnecessary and solves no 
issues. Our systems work well , and are already monitored annually by the county. The costs would be exorbitant to 
owners, initially, and forever. 

Have you ever been to the island? We have just enough government infrastructure to be safe and enjoy an "old Florida 
culture". Leave it alone, please. We don't need a for profit company messing with something that is not broken. Thank 
you! 

Kind Regards, 
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Jamie S. Gage 
8900 Gulf St. 
Placida, FL 
 
jsgage@verion.net 
941-737-8838 
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